
House Committee on Judiciary Chair Rep. Janelle Bynum
Vice-Chairs Reps Ron Noble and Karin Power
Committee Members Reps Ken Helm, Jason Kropf, Rick Lewis, Lily Morgan, Kim Wallan, Maxine Dexter and Marty Wilde

Dear Chair Bynum,

I am writing in support the Right to Rest Act, HB 2367, as it demonstrates a very basic principle that unhoused human beings trying 
to survive should be able to exist without being subjected to state-sanctioned violence and criminalization. 

Sincerely, 
Maya Rinta
Portland, OR 


